
 
 
 
 

Swedish Government Response 
 
 
April 2, 2008 
 
Dear Mr. Fink,  
 
I have now consulted with the MFA in Stockholm, and have the pleasure of conveying the 
following.  
 
Sweden wishes to see a Review Conference that is as operational and concrete as possible, 
keeping a clear focus on how States have implemented the recommendations of the Durban 
Declaration and Plan of Action, agreed in 2001.  
 
The Swedish Goverment regards any expression or manifestation of anti-semitism as totally 
unacceptable. This position will be reflected in the Government's preparations for the Review 
Conference at the national level. 
 
Best regards,  
Annika Ben David  
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